

Gene Fuller
Director, Real Estate
Facilities Planning and Construction
San Diego Unified School District
619-278-6724 | gfuller@sandi.net

September 24, 2025

Mr. Andy Field Director Parks and Recreation 202 C Street, MS 37C San Diego CA 92101

RE: Harriet Tubman Village Charter School Whole Site Modernization Joint Use Field Impact

Dear Andy,

San Diego Unified School District will begin the Whole Site Modernization project at Harriet Tubman Village Charter School in January 2026, with expected completion in Spring 2029.

As part of the project, a portion of the joint use field will be used for construction laydown and staging. Please see the attached plan for details.

Pedestrian and vehicle maintenance access will be maintained throughout the project, and advance notice will be provided should there be any temporary impacts to access. The area used for laydown and any other impacted portions of the joint use area will be fully restored upon project completion.

Thank you for your understanding and support as we move forward with this important project.

Sincerely,

Gene Fuller

c: S. Scoggins

G. Bordson

L. Dulgeroff

T. Tincknell

S. Younger Watkins

Sene W. Lilles

